Fretwell, Tracy A - DNR

From: Patricia Pesko

Sent: Thursday, July 21, 2022 5:52 PM
To: Lynch, Lawrence J - DNR
Subject: Flambeau Mine

CAUTION: This email originated from outside the organization.
Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

| am urging the Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources to amend the Revised Final Permit which was recently
issued, to require the company to resume water monitoring of Stream C since the southeast corner was not fully
reclaimed. Soil samplings by FMC in this area indicate several locations with elevated copper concentrations.

There should also be a review of past releases of hazardous materials from ore storage and loading activities at the
Industrial Outlot.

Thank you for your time.

Patricia Pesko

Sent from my iPad





